
The CCSU-AAUP Part-time Faculty Advisory Committee handles matters concerning the 

employment and working conditions of the part-time professoriate and works towards 

strengthening communication among and disseminating information to part-time faculty. The 

committee believes that through on-going dialogue with university administrators, full-time 

faculty, and the AAUP, part-time faculty create opportunities to become more fully integrated 

into the life of the university and thus more fully contribute to its teaching and academic 

excellence. With the union’s support, the committee has worked to establish part-time faculty 

representation on the Faculty Senate, direct deposit of part-time faculty paychecks, inclusion of 

part-time faculty into the 403b retirement plan, part-time faculty orientation at the beginning of 

every Fall semester, and increased recognition of part-time faculty into the campus community. 

If you are interested in joining the committee, please contact Michelle Malinowski at (860) 832-

3790 or at malinowskim@ccsu.edu. 

malinowskim@ccsu.edu

